

72 Bentworth Road, London W12 7AJ T 020 8743 2527



A Message from the Principal

We are fast approaching the end of another half term and it will be assessment week for children in Years 1 to 6. As we are all aware, it is really important that all the children are supported in the up to these tests as we all know tests/assessments form a part of our everyday lives - they are not to be feared, but embraced. This is a great opportunity for the children to 'show off' and demonstrate their knowledge, but for us as a staff to make sure that when we plan for Spring, we can go back to areas of learning that may need to be revised in order for the children to be successful. I know the children will always do their very best here at Bentworth and again I always want to thank you for supporting them in their learning journey. Good luck to all the children!

As we come towards the end of this half term it gives me an opportunity to think about our value for next half term... the value of Generosity. This time of the year can be very difficult for many people so each year we always have a collection for the Trussell Trust who run the Food Bank in our local area. I am going to place a box in the front office and it would be great if we could donate at least one item for the Food Bank. Some of things we are looking for are... cereal, soup, pasta, rice, tinned tomatoes, pasta sauces, tea & coffee, biscuits, toiletries (toothpaste, toothbrushes, deodorants etc.) and any other nonperishable goods. You are an incredibly generous and supportive community and I know that you will have a good look in your cupboards to see if you have any spare items. Thank you in advance for your kindness ©

I look forward to seeing you all on Monday - please don't forget to support our Christmas Fair next Thursday - and have a wonderful weekend.

Moira Cruddas



Attendance

Winners of the class attendance award this week are...

Year 1 with 99.1% Year 4 & 5 with 97.5% and Year 2 with 96.9%.

Well done to you all!!

This week's attendance was still reflective of the sickness bug... 95.5%!!!

Our 100% Attendance winners of the week are...

Jessalina Andam Yunus El-Majdoub



Congratulations!

Autumn B Value

Resilience

We always try our best, learn from our mistakes and never give up; even when facing a challenge

Birthdays

Nursery: No birthdays this week **Reception: Bertie O'Brien**

Year 1: Chael Holder Year 2: Tusmo Omar

Year 3: No birthdays this week Year 4: Haytham Mohamed

Year 5: Fiona Makaj & Eyad Adam Omar

Year 6: Ibrahim Zaglam &

Adam Habak



Star Awards

| Reception | Weeam Almontaser |
|-----------|------------------------|
| Year 1 | Yaseen Mohamed |
| Year 2 | Hssa Aljaloud |
| Year 3 | Jaydon Campbell-Rankin |
| Year 4 | Darcie Jennings |
| Year 5 | Sundus Hassan |
| Year 6 | Isa Latouche-Athill |



Follow us on:

Twitter @arkbentworth Facebook - Ark Bentworth Primary www .arkbentworth.org

Notices

Christmas Fair

Please make sure you put Thursday 6th December 2018 in your diary for our Christmas Fair. Tickets for Santa's Grotto are now on sale at £2.00. If you would like your own stall or would like to help at our annual event, please do let the office know as soon as possible! Let's make this another great community event of the year ©

Christmas Jumper Day

Please make sure you wear your Christmas Jumper for Save the Children on Friday 14th December 2018

Food Bank Vouchers

If any of you require food bank vouchers, please do contact Ms Cruddas. If you do require support from the vouchers, please know that this matter will be dealt with in the strictest of confidence. We are here to help and support you.

Front Office

The following will be the days that you can order and pay for things in the front office:

Uniform ordering day: Tuesdays Uniform pick-up day: Thursdays

Dinner money pay day: Mondays & Fridays

Website

You will find all our policies; for example, our Behaviour, Curriculum & Safeguarding Policies, on our website www.arkbentworth.org

Key Dates

Christmas Fair – Thursday 6th December 2018 from 2:00 – 4:00 p.m.

Christmas Jumper Day – Friday 14th December 2018

Last Day of the Autumn Term – Friday 21st December 2018

First Day of the Spring Term – Tuesday 8th January 2019

We are a Microsoft Associate
Showcase School

Microsoft